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UNSOLICITED

LOCAL GOVERNMENT

FISCAL NOTE
AGENCY'S ESTIMATES Date Prepared: May 8, 2015
Agency Submitting: Washoe County

Items of Revenue or
Expense, or Both

Fiscal Year
2014-15

Fiscal Year
2015-16

Fiscal Year
2016-17

Effect on Future 
Biennia

Cost-benefit analysis  (Expense) $30,000

Total 0 0 0 $30,000

Explanation (Use Additional Sheets of Attachments, if required)

The requirement for a cost-benefit analysis to determine if residential fire sprinklers that would be required would need 
to be done every three years, as we adopt a new edition of the International Fire Code.  This impact is an unfunded 
mandate, as it would be the responsibility of the Fire District to hire the consultant to perform the analysis and pay for 
the analysis.  
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Title Government Affairs Manager
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